

Selamat datang, สวัสดี und Xin chào!

Dear students,

We are delighted to welcome you to the Asien-Afrika-Institut at Universität Hamburg and congratulate you on your choice of study program! Whether you are starting a Bachelor's, Master's, or minor program – we want to make your start as smooth as possible.

Therefore, we warmly invite you to our Orientation Week (OW), taking place from October 6 to October 10, 2025.

During this week, you can look forward to:

- getting to know your fellow students,
- receiving important information about course registration, study structure
- meeting your lecturers and becoming familiar with the university,
- as well as enjoying social and leisure activities.

The attached orientation schedule is provided for your reference. Please ensure that you review carefully which program components are relevant to your degree program (Bachelor's, Master's, major, or minor). To register for courses, you will need your university user ID, your password, and the two-factor authentication devices associated with your university account.

For all important materials, contacts, documents, and updates, please register for the OpenOLAT course "Orientierungseinheit am Asien-Afrika-Institut (WiSe 2025/26)". Registration is done via the STINE course "57-001 AAI — OE Infoveranstaltung zur Orientierungseinheit". Once registered, you will automatically receive access data. The course also includes information on using Zoom and a short user guide.

If you have any questions, you can always reach us via the OE email address, Liv Ong (liv.ong@studium.uni-hamburg.de)

QR Code to our WhatsApp group

https://chat.whatsapp.com/JFkVldlkqPF0Yoq0MFwtXm



We are very much looking forward to meeting you in person soon and starting this new chapter of your studies together!

Best regards, Your OE team at the Asien-Afrika-Institut Liv, Luna and My-Lan